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Dear friends,

     Yesterday we arrived in Madrid. We sat in the hotel and went walk around the town. We visited the Queen Sofia Museum. Then we went to the Royal Palace. Today we went to visit the plaza Mayor, which is located in the old town of Madrid and tomorrow we are going to visit Plaza de Orient. We’ll be back in a week.
      
Kisses from Madrid
    
Eda and Gabi - 6v class

“St Paissiy Hilendarski” high school
